Goals:

- Win souls
__-Trainnatiopals
- Plant churches

Physical Address:
79 Gerald Street
Glen Hurd, 6045
Port Elizabeth
South Africa

Home Phone Number:
01-27-41-364-1813

Cell Phone Number:
011-27-73-316-977a

Skype:
kevin.hall80

Email Address:
kevinhall@mwbm.org
khsouthafrical@gmail.com

og:
www.kbhall wordpress.com

Home Church:
Whitfield Baptist Church
2134 Dug Bap Rd.
—Daltan; bA 30720
(708) 278-6776

Pastor Wayne Cofield
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Dear Friends and Family,

We serve a good God! Day by day God is so, so
good to our family. We are so thankful for the
privilege of serving Him as a missionary supported
by youl

We have had some wonderful blessings the past
couple of months. My pastor, Wayne Cofield
came over during February. He preached several
times in all the churches and did a marriage
retreat for all the churches together. It was a
HUGE blessing! The people loved it and the
testimonies of getting help from the lessons

was tremendous.

Our youth meetings at Kuyga have been going very
well. We have been doing open air preaching and
using it as an opportunity to really try to pull young
people into the Thursday youth meeting. One
week we had a high of 85 in attendance. The
most exciting thing is Amine, one of the young
preachers, has been bringing the message each
week! He is doing well but he definitely needs
your prayers! He is fluent in Afrikaans, Xhosa
and English. | see great potential in this young
man but know from experience there are a lot
of hurdles for serving the Lord in front of him.

We have had a lot of visitors at Grace in recent
weeks. One lady raised her hand for salvation
just this past week. Pray for a young man named
Jacque to get saved. We also have two families in the
process of joining the church after they finish our new
members class. Also, we are excited to have several youth
that are to be baptized in the coming weeks! Their first
names are Noesie, Ruby, Bevin, and Lilitha.

As we get closer and closer to a furlough we are more
and more aware of the need for leadership in all the
churches. We ask your fervent prayers for God to
establish deacons and for the spiritual maturity of our
preachers - Damien, Stefan, Kyle, and Amine.

Also pray God to supply for the Bonds family as the

transmission went out on the used van we just helped them
purchase. It's going to cost $2000 to fix.

Doing our Reasonable Service,

Kevin, Corli, Clark, Hudson, and Lana Hall
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